September 4, 2021

Council of the Corporéion

of the Town of Orangeville
87 Broadway St.
Orangeville, On LO9W 1K1

To Council:

Re: Notice of Application for a Zoning By-Law Amendment
(File No. RZ-2021-02) & Zoning By-Law no. 22-90

I own property at || I Orangeville. I am vehemently

opposed to a 9 storey mixed use building being erected at stated
location and for By-Law change to 9 storey buildings. The current
standard of 4 storeys is more than adequate.

A 9 storey building with 97 residential units along with ground
floor retail space would have a huge impact on the density in this
already busy area. Fire safety would also be an issue since most
ladders are unable to reach beyond 100 - 150'.

AGAIN, I MOST STRENUOUSLY OBJECT TO 9 STOREY BUILDING HEIGHT.

Sincerely,

Jayne Avruskin.



